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        Christmas Brook Culvert 
 

December 14, 2017 

This correspondence provides an update for the Christmas Brook Culvert. 
 
Work Activities: Water Street One-Lane Traffic, Weston Field Latham Street Access 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Per the traffic management plan for Water Street, traffic signals have now be installed and are active. 
These will remain operational for the next few months, managing one way traffic.  

• Sections of the box culvert are being installed near the Latham Street entrance to Weston Field. Over 
the next two months, vehicle and pedestrian access will be limited or closed during periods of 
construction. Please use the Meacham Street entrance to gain access Weston Field.    

 

Information from the previous CAN for this project:  

• At various stages throughout construction, some roads and sidewalks will be closed as a result of this 
work.  

• The work is scheduled to take 12 months to complete. 
• During construction, this project will greatly impact your ability to navigate throughout the work area 

listed above in a timely fashion. There will be one way roads, temporary traffic lights, temporary 
sidewalks, police details for taking deliveries along sides of the roads, parking inconveniences and 
noise associated with substantial earthwork excavation (back up alarms, ledge removal, driving steel 
beams and sheets 20’-30’ vertically into the ground using heavy machinery).      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


